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30.01.23 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Have you ever wondered what your child gets up to at School?  
When you ask them what they have done, do they say “nothing”? 

 
At Broomwood Primary School we are super proud of your children and of our school as a whole; the work they 
produce, the behaviour they display and the opportunities that they make the most of each day. In order to give 
you a little bit more of an insight into school life at Broomwood, we have decided to open our doors and give you 
the opportunity to see the school in action. We have set aside three dates where you can book in to have a show 
round while the children are working. This will involve a short tour of the school with a member of the Senior 
Leadership Team; you will be able to pop into classrooms, look at some work and ask any questions you may have.  
 
In order to book your place on a tour, please call the school office as soon as possible. Places are limited but if it is 
successful we will hold further tours in the Summer term. 

Thursday 23rd February   9:45am – 10:15am 
Monday 27th February  1:30pm – 2:00pm 
Thursday 2nd March   9:45 am– 10:15am 

 
We look forward to showing you what Broomwood life is really like. 
 
Regards 

 
 
Allison McCarthy 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 


